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CITY OF RAPID CITY

RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701-5035

Engineering Services
300 Sixth Street
Telephone: (605) 394-4154
FAX: (605) 394-6636
Web: www.rcgov.org

MEMORANDUM
TO: Public Works Committee
FROM: Dirk Jablonski, Public Works Director

SUBJECT: Knollwood Drainage Project

DATE: July 3, 2007

Significant drainage improvements are needed to provide proper drainage in the
Knollwood drainage basin. The cost for these improvements is estimated at
$3,427,000. Design of Phase One of this project has been initiated. It begins at
the discharge point in Rapid Creek and runs just short of Highway 44. This design
will be completed this year, and construction is programmed in 2010 at a cost of
$1,500,000.

Phase two and three construction is currently programmed for 2011. These costs
are estimated at $1,927,000. The attached exhibit shows proposed phases and
costs.

This information is presented to the Committee as directed. Direction from Council
is required if a program other than the current one is desired.
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